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10th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 
 
I would like to wish you a very Happy New Year and welcome you all to the beginning of the Spring Term at 
Beanfield Primary School. I am delighted to share the news that Miss Matthews gave birth to a baby boy 
over the Christmas holidays and that mother and baby are doing well.  
 
As we move forward into a new term, your child’s education and their learning experiences in school remain our 
absolute priority and your support and encouragement of this work is invaluable.  Attached to this letter is your 
Parent Information sheet to have at home, perhaps to stick on the fridge, which includes: 
 

 Key dates for the spring term for you and your child. 

 Your child’s PE days. 

 When homework is set and when it is due back in school. 

 What your child will be learning across the curriculum this term. 
 
We have also attached new Knowledge Organisers for your child’s topic this term and for the science they will 
be learning.  These organisers are a set of key facts or information that pupils need to know and be able to recall 
in order to master a unit or topic. We will be using them as part of homework and there will be weekly quizzes 
on the information contained in them to support children remembering key knowledge. 
 
We hope you will find this information useful.  As always, this information is always available on our website 
under the Curriculum tab on the home page and then in the Year Group Information section. 
 
I would like to remind you of which members of staff are in the school’s senior leadership team. Whilst your first 
port of call with any queries should always be your child’s class teacher, if you do need to seek further advice or 
guidance, then please speak to the relevant member of the senior leadership team. 
 

Name Responsible for 

Mrs Greaves – Vice Principal Years 5 & 6 

Mrs Dickinson – Vice Principal  Years 3 & 4 

Miss Cushing – Vice Principal Reception & Nursery 

Mrs Craddock – Assistant Principal Years 1 & 2 

Miss Johnson – Assistant Principal Mainstream SENCO 

Miss Smith - Director of Specialist Provision Unit Provision 

Mrs Fleming - Safeguarding and Child Protection Manager Wellbeing / Extended Provision  

 
 
 

 

BEANFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL www.beanfieldprimary.org 

 

Farmstead Road, Corby, Northants, NN18 0LJ  Executive Principal: Mr L Smith        

Telephone: 01536 262000        Associate Principal: Mrs S Eathorne 

E: admin@beanfieldprimary.org     

 

 

 

 

     



Nurturing the citizens of tomorrow through our Community Code: 

Freedom Tolerance Responsibility Respect  Pride 
 

As shared before Christmas, the Brooke Weston Trust are incredibly fortunate to be working with the BRIT 
School, Croydon.  This exciting partnership involves a series of amazing performing and creative arts classes 
held at Corby Business Academy during term time on a Saturday morning.  We call this BRITKids.  Before the 
holidays, all students in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 were given a ‘Golden Ticket’ to sample a free day at BRIT Kids on 
Saturday 18th January. In order to take advantage of this incredible offer please email 
britkids@brookewestontrust.org or visit britkids.org/brookeweston for more information. Classes need to 
be booked by Monday 13th January. 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer a range of lunch time or before and after school clubs. Please log on to 
Wisepay from 4:30pm on Monday 13th January to book a place at any of the clubs. Please note that all clubs 
need to be signed up again for the spring term including Mathletics and Homework club. This is to allow 
everyone a fair chance to access these clubs. If you need assistance to use Wisepay we have a PC in our 
reception area and staff will be happy to assist you.  All clubs start the week beginning Monday 20th January. 
 
We wish all of our children a very happy year at Beanfield this year.  Please remember that if you need any 
further information or support for your child in any area of school life our doors are always open.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samantha Eathorne  
Associate Principal 

mailto:britkids@brookewestontrust.org

